
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

2148554262- Request for Clarification on the Policy with respect to the Construction
of permanent structure within the offshore areas adjacent to Forest Lands and
Protected Areas
1 message

Forest Management Bureau Record Unit <forestryrecords@gmail.com> Mon, Feb 21, 2022 at 4:34 PM
To: Office of the Undersecretary for Field Operations and Environment <officeofuseccuna@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, legal.iad@denr.gov.ph, Land Management Bureau
<denrlmb@yahoo.com>, BMB Bmb <bmb@bmb.gov.ph>, Forest Resources Management Division <fmbfrmd@gmail.com>,
FLUAS FRMD <fluasfmb2015@gmail.com>, ildefonso quilloy <ilquilloy@gmail.com>

Sir/Ma'am
Good day
Attached file is a Memorandum for the USEC for Field Operations and Environment dated February 21, 2022
regarding the above-mentioned subject
Thank you
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